
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Summer term! 

Our theme for this half term in Olympics. We will be learning about the following topics: 

English – Non-fiction leaflets                                         Maths – Fractions, Statistics and Money 

Science – Seasons                                                            Geography – Athletes from the UK 

Music – Dynamics, pitch and tempo                            Art – Olympic Mascot 

PSHE – Healthy lifestyles                                                Computing – Lego builders 

PE – Athletics                                                                    DT – Food from around the world 



Some bits of information… 

PE – PE is on a Tuesday.  

Forest School/Maths – Children will have their Maths lesson in Forest School once a week on a 

Thursday. Please can they bring sun cream and hats as the weather is starting to get slightly warmer. 

Friday – Is always dress down Friday.  

Contact – A member of staff will write daily in dairies about our daily activities. You will be contacted 

individually for any issues that have occurred via phone. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun half term, full of learning and excitement. 

Many thanks, 

Paige Ayers 

 

 

 

 

 


